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      May 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
 As you know, the District 16 Education Council has begun the process to study 
the sustainability of Croft Elementary School, Gretna Green Elementary School, Harkins 
Elementary School, and Harkins Middle School, and held its first public consultation 
meeting on April 25, 2012.  This is in accordance with the Department of Education and 
Early Childhood Development Policy 409 – Multi-Year School Infrastructure Planning. 
 
 You are invited to the second public consultation meeting to be held in the main 
theatre at Miramichi Valley High School on Tuesday, May 22, 2012, at 6:30 p.m.  
Additional information will be shared and opportunity will be given for discussion with 
regard to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Nancy Boucher 
      Superintendent 
 
NB/bd 
Ref#12071 
       
 


